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March 25, 2019 
 

Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  
The below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the BID as 
published.   
 

1. How much variation from grade is allowed when this is directionally drilled? 
Answer: Although this is to be a gravity sewer pipe and a consistent slope is preferred, 
minor changes in grade are allowed as long as they remain greater than 0.004 FT/FT and 
do not produce a low spot or sag in the pipe. 

 
2. The boring report does not show rock but that area does have Rock in it; what will 

happen contractually if we encounter boulders or solid rock when drilling? 
Answer: This would be addressed as a change of conditions and a change order would be 
negotiated. 

 
End of Clarifying Questions #1 


